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Principal’s Message 

Welcome to 2024 and the start of the school year, although we are already halfway through term 1.  

The beginning of this year has been busy, but great. It feels like the best start to the year in quite a long time. The 
students are very settled, and their uniform looks fantastic. Thank you to the families for decking them out so 
well.   

You will be pleased to know that Year 7 have very quickly settled in, and I have visited some of their classes to 
see how they are going, and they are working hard.  

Last week, there was a Community of Schools meeting where the Primary Principals and Year 6 teachers from 
our feeder schools attended a meeting here at Warilla High. Some of our Year 7 and 8 students were able to tell 
their past teachers and Principals what high school was like and how they were enjoying the challenges and 
excitement of this new environment. 

 

mailto:warilla-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au
https://www.facebook.com/WarillaHigh
http://warilla-h.schools.nsw.gov.au/
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Looking back at 2023, we saw some fantastic results for our Year 12 students, despite the amount of time they 
spent working with their teachers online and not face-to-face in the previous years. Huge congratulations to all 
year 12, with 19 Band 6 results. This is amazing!!!  This sees Warilla High maintain its HSC results, which have 
improved for four years in a row. I must thank both our students and their teachers for achieving such wonderful 
results despite the amount of time that they had to converse with each other online during lockdowns!!! This is 
really a great outcome, and everyone involved should be proud of these results!!!  

We have just held our annual swimming carnival. I was lucky enough to be able to drop in to see part of the day, 
and it was wonderful. Students told me of their Personal Best efforts, and the behaviour of all involved was 
exceptional. There was a lovely feeling about the day. For me, the highlight was the student Vs staff race, which 
saw almost everyone crowded around the edges of the pool, cheering them on!!! Warilla High has an 
outstanding history of representing the school at the more elite levels in swimming, and I hope that this 
continues in 2024. Thank you also to the staff who supervised and worked on this carnival. Thank you also to 
the Foreshore Centre for running the BBQ.   

I would like to congratulate Maddix Burke, from the Warilla-Barrack Point Surf Club who was selected in the 
NSW team to compete at the interstate NSW's Surf Life Saving Championships which were held at Maroubra 
beach on January 11. The event was held in conjunction with the Nutri-Grain Ironman Series. Maddix was the 
only competitor to represent NSW in his age group, under 15s, from the Illawarra and South Coast. He has had 
a sensational year, taking out the Sydney Water Series for his age group and finishing on the podium in 
Coolangatta. he capped these feats off by taking out the Ironman event at the Wanda Summer Surf Series and 
also achieved outstanding results at the recent Interbranch carnival held at Fingal Bay. Anna Watson 
congratulated Maddix and wrote, “On behalf of the entire Shellharbour electorate, I would like to congratulate 
Maddix on his amazing achievements and wish him well in his future sporting endeavours”. What an outstanding 
result!!! 
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Congratulations also to Bailey Campbell (Yr 12), Lara Pero (Yr 12) and Chelsea James (Yr 11). These three students 
successfully applied for a place at the Future Leaders Academy Pacific Student Leadership Program in Vanuatu, to 
be held later this year. This is a prestigious international leadership camp linked to the Duke of Edinburgh’s Hillary 
Award. There are only 40 places available for Australian and New Zealand applicants, so the fact that we have 
received an offer for THREE of our own students is amazing. This confirms the outstanding nature of our wonderful 
students. 
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As part of a security upgrade, Warilla High is receiving electronic gates. These will ensure the students are safe within 
the school grounds. Part of this will involve CCTVs being installed to allow the office staff to screen visitors as they 
“buzz” to be allowed in. Many schools have these systems and the main aim is to ensure the safety of everyone. I am 
sure we will all get used to this once it is complete.  
 
Thank you to all the parents who have already visited us this year. We had a great evening with Starting Strong for Year 
11, then we had a Meet and Greet afternoon for our new Year 7 parents, and finally, we had a fantastic evening for 
potential parents and their students with our “Open Day”. Thank you to all who have visited the school; we are very 
proud of our school and hope you enjoyed your time with us. 
 

Again, welcome back to Warilla High for 2024. I hope that our Year 7 students and their families quickly feel like 
they are part of our “Warilla High” family. If you have any concerns, please call us on 4296 3055, and we can 
discuss whatever it may be. Remember, we can’t fix a situation if we are unaware of it, so don’t hesitate to call 
for a friendly chat. 

With kind regards, 
Ms Brook, Principal 
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Deputies’ Report 
The role of a school is to provide all students with an opportunity to be successful. In a large comprehensive secondary school, 
student success comes in many forms, and Warilla High School prides itself on providing a wide range of support and experiences 
for our students, regardless of their interests and talents.  

It is, however, the academic success that is the key driver of any school, and Warilla High School is working hard to maintain an 
environment where academic success is valued and attainable for all. Our staff are therefore involved in a whole school 
professional learning program titled ‘Teaching for Student Growth’ to ensure all staff are abreast of contemporary teaching and 
learning strategies and are implementing and critiquing these strategies in their classrooms.  

The school’s HSC Success program is well and truly operational. This program supplies tutor support for students on a Tuesday  
afternoon and provides study space and resources for our senior students in our school library on a Thursday afternoon. It is the 
Wednesday afternoon Study Club that is this program's marquee event. Every Wednesday afternoon between 3 pm and 5 pm, 
students and staff volunteer their time to meet and support one another to study for upcoming examinations, complete 
assessments or reinforce content and concepts from class.  

It is now widely understood that the NSW government has announced that from Term 4 2023, there is a ban on mobile phones 
being brought into public schools by students. This has come about as there is widespread evidence that access to mobile phones 
has had a detrimental impact on student learning. Our expectation is that phones are off from gate to gate. Students that have a 
third phone violation will have parents/carers called to pick the phone up from the front office at 2.45 pm. 

Overall, our uniform is being worn with pride. Parents are reminded that assistance is available when required in cases of financial 
hardship to help in getting students into an approved school uniform item. 

Congratulations to Annika Little 12, Libby Drury 10 and Cianna Little 10 on their selection in the 2024 Southern Stars Dance 
Company for 2024. We are so proud and look forward to seeing you in the show. 

Many students are embracing the educational opportunities and extra-curricular excursions on offer at Warilla High School. We 
look forward to sharing our students learning with the wider school community. 

Mr Hales, Mr Boscoscuro and Mrs Neden 
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Calendar 

Week 6B 

05/03/24 Open Day 

06/03/24 Year 11 Science HSC Success Info Evening 

 

Week 7A 

12/03/24 Internation Women’s Day Lunch 

13/03/24 – 
08/03/24 

NAPLAN 

15/03/24 King Richard III Symposium 

 

Week 8B 

18/03/24 – 
25/03/24 

NAPLAN 

19/03/24 Year 11 Biology Excursion 

20/03/24 Year 11 Science HSC Success Info Evening 

21/03/24 Harmony Day 

22/03/24 Performance Psychology Incursion 

 

Week 9A 

27/03/24 Easter Show Excursion 

29/03/24 Good Friday 

 

Week 10B 

01/04/24 Easter Monday 

02/04/24 – 
05/04/24 

Minimum Standards 

 

Week 11A 

08/04/24 – 
12/04/24 

Minimum Standards 

12/04/24 Last Day of Term 2 

 

  

IMPORTANT MESSAGES 

LATE ARRIVAL – CHANGE OF PROCEDURES 

Up until 9.30am go to the side window of the 
Library between ‘A’ block and the Library 
block. One of the Office Staff will record your 
information and give you a late slip to get into 
class. After 9.30am report to the front office. 
Arriving late 3 times without a note from 
parent/guardian will result in parents being 
contacted by the school and consequences 
will apply. 

UPDATING STUDENT DETAILS 

If you change your address, phone number, 
including mobile number, or other contact 
details could you please let the school know as 
soon as possible? 

PRIVATE PERSONAL PROPERTY 

Personal property which is brought to school is 
the sole responsibility of the individual. The 
school is not insured to cover loss or damage. 

PARKING IN SCHOOL ZONES 

Heavy fines are imposed for illegal dropping off 
or picking up students in school zone hours. 

The school car park is for staff parking only and 
is not to be used for dropping off or picking up 
students. 

RIDING A BIKE TO SCHOOL 

Students who ride a bike to school are required 
by law to wear a helmet. 

STUDENT ABSENCES 

Students must bring a note to explain their 
absences. A green ‘Absence Book’ is available 
from the front office. Unexplained absences 
will appear on the student’s report. 

FINANCIAL ASSISTANCE 

Parents experiencing financial difficulties can 
apply for support through the Student 
Assistance Scheme. Funds are available to 
help with subject fees, school uniform and 
books. All enquiries through the front office. 
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2024 HSC Disability Support Provisions 

Disability Support Provisions are adjustments approved by NESA to be used by students when sitting the HSC.  The HSC support 
provisions are implemented for those students with disability who couldn't otherwise make a fair attempt at the HSC exams. 
Support provisions are practical interventions that allow students to access the exams on the same basis as students without 
disability.  

Adjustments permitted by NESA are determined by the functional impact the student’s disability has on their ability to access and 
attempt HSC exams.  

Disability covered by these provisions includes, but not limited to Autism, reading, writing and numeracy difficulties, very poor 
handwriting, excessive pain caused by writing, mental health conditions, anxiety, depression, ADHD, colour blindness, vision and 
hearing difficulties, medical conditions e.g. diabetes, epilepsy, chronic back pain, physical injury. Provisions may include but are 
not limited to braille papers, large-print papers, use of a reader and/or writer, extra time, or rest breaks, small group supervision, 
stand and stretch, diabetic provisions. 

Applications for students are lodged online by the Warilla HS. Each student’s application is discussed with the student and parents 
or carers. The provisions sought are dependent on the support needs of the student. 

Applications for support provisions generally close on the last day of term 1, 2024. Late applications can be lodged and are 
generally considered. 

If you would like to find out more, contact Ros Gaynor Learning and Support Teacher. 

 

2024 Science HSC Success Launch 

On the Wednesday night of week 6, parents and carers of our Year 11 Science students, along with their children, were invited to 
attend the launch of our 2024 Science HSC Success program. Despite a last-minute relocation to the library due to an unforeseen 
power supply issue in the hall, our dedicated presenting team exhibited composure under pressure.  

Guided by Mr. Smart and Mr. Koglin's expertise, attendees participated in an informative and engaging session that outlined the 
comprehensive Science faculty plan to support students in their learning. The presentation covered a multitude of opportunities 
awaiting our Stage 6 Science students, both within the classroom and through after-school sessions scheduled throughout the 
year. 

Parents, carers, and students gained valuable insights into the working scientifically and study skills focus that will be cultivated 
and applied within their respective Science courses. They also deepened their understanding of the band descriptors and their 
significance in evaluating student progress. Mr. Koglin shared a user-friendly Science faculty website, serving as a one-stop shop 
for families and students to access course syllabi, past papers, and other essential documents and resources. 

A heartfelt thank you to the 
families who attended the 
night and to the Science 
faculty for their amazing 
teamwork in preparing and 
delivering the session. We 
look forward to a year filled 
with scientific exploration 
and academic success! 

Mrs Luckman 
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‘Treat yo’ self Tuesday’ with Jewel  

As part of Warilla High School’s clubs and societies, Jewel, one of our Student Support Officers, can be found in the playground 
each Tuesday during Break 1.  

Students have been flocking in dozens to enjoy sweet & savoury baked goods donated by Bakers Delight Warilla owners Toby & 
Fiona.  

In addition to bakery treats, students can place song requests & play a range of skill-based and competitive games, including 
jumbo Connect 4, Jenga, totem tennis & grip ball.   

For the last two weeks, we have been so grateful to have Natasha, the Community and engagement officer from Headspace 
Shellharbour, join us.  

This weekly opportunity has brought good vibes throughout the playground & fostered relationships between peers, students & 
staff.  

'Treat yo' self Tuesdays' alternates between outside the library, in the undercover learning area and in the back oval. 
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Last week, the NSW DoE HSC Strategy filmed one of our Year 12 CAFS lessons to use as professional learning for other CAFS 
teachers across the state. 

Every single student in the class absolutely shone in their application to learning, ability to think critically and work collaboratively. 
The film crew was extremely impressed with the way the class responded to this quite unnatural situation. These kiddos are an 
absolute credit to our school, and it’s a privilege to share them with the rest of NSW. 

Here are some screen grabs from the lesson that was filmed.  

Mrs Petit 
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SRC 

The SRC has started off the year 2024 with great enthusiasm. We have a vibrant and engaged group of students eager to contribute 
to the school community.  

Our activities began with Friendship Day, held on February 14, where students had the chance to send flowers, sweets, or 
messages of kindness to their friends. It was a delightful day, fostering a sense of acceptance and kindness throughout the school. 
A big thank you to everyone who supported this initiative. 

Following that, we just concluded our annual planning camp at Cockatoo Island in the heart of Sydney Harbour. During the camp, 
students collaborated on team-building activities and then formed groups to strategies their initiatives for 2024. Despite working 
incredibly hard (and getting very little sleep), they generated some fantastic ideas sourced directly from the students. 

Looking ahead to Week 10 of Term 1, we will once again be participating in the World's Greatest Shave to support the Leukaemia 
Foundation. This year, there are various ways to show your support, including shaving or cutting your hair, waxing, having hair 
spray-coloured, or purchasing from our food stalls. All funds raised will be donated to the World's Greatest Shave charity fund. 
Keep an eye on the school's social media channels for information on how to register and donate. 

We have also seen the new basketball rings that we helped to purchase be installed on the back basketball courts, a direct request 
from our student body. With such a big start to our year already, we can’t wait to continue to service our school community.  

 

Sports Report 

Proudly supported by Miss Nolan 👏 

NSW All Schools Triathlon 

In early February, we had 7 students travel to Sydney’s 
International Regatta Centre to compete in the NSW All 
Schools Triathlons. Individual events were held on day 
one, and team events were held on day two. The following 
students who competed were outstanding in their efforts 
across their events.  

 

Individuals:  

- Max Cohen 38th overall in NSW / 8th NSW CHS 
- Skye Bell 2nd overall in NSW / 1st NSW CHS 
- Alexis Bell 4th overall in NSW / 1st NSW CHS 

 

JNR Girls Relay Team: Immy Walsh, Alani Sims and Bonnie 
Wrigglesworth 

24th overall / 1st NSW CHS 

 

SNR Girls Relay Team: Alexis Bell, Skye Bell and Lillian Wiecek 

3rd overall / 1st NSW CHS  
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Alexis and Skye have both been successful to compete at the Australian Triathlon Championships in  Rockingham (WA) in 
March. We with both girls the best of luck and every success in their endeavours.  

 

Zone Swimming  

On Wednesday, 28th February, Warilla High School was represented by 42 students at the Southern Illawarra Zone Swimming 
Championships. The students were well supported by their families and teachers (Miss Nolan and Miss Elkerton) in what was a 
very successful campaign for Warilla High School swimmers.  

 

Warilla High School was crowned Zone Champion High School. Each student gains points for their respective places within events 
at the carnival. Competing against all other schools within the zone, we finished with a staggering 722 points clear from second 
place.  

1st - Warilla High 1506 pts 

 

Age Champions 

12 G - Olivia Rogers WHS 

14 G - Alani Sims WHS 

15 G - Lillian Wiecek WHS 

16 B - Mack Elliot WHS 

We have 32 students now representing Warilla High School and Southern Illawarra Zone at the South Coast Regional Swimming 
Championships in mid-March. We wish all these students the very best in their respective swims.  
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South Coast U/15’s Touch Trials  

Touch within Warilla High School has been a popular take up early on within the term. We had 17 students’ trial for the U/15’s 
South Coast Boys and Girls teams. The following students showed great tenacity within hot and humid conditions. They were all 
very respectful and represented the school with pride.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Of these students we had 5 students successful in making South Coast for their respective teams.  

- Breanna Bullock, Jada Manukonga and Ryah Hayward 
- Tyler Lewis 

These students will represent the South Coast at the NSW CHS Championships in Mudgee later on in April. We wish them the best 
of luck and we hope they enjoy the opportunity. 

 

South Coast Tennis Trials 

Josiah Fowler, Jack Ellis, Moses Fowler, Cooper Simpson and Mariah Stefanovic all went down to Bomaderry in early February to 
trial for selection into the South Coast Tennis.  

Josiah, Jack and Moses all represented the school with pride and were competitive in the early rounds, holding their own. Cooper 
Simpson went on to place 2nd overall in the Opens Boys, and Mariah placed 1st overall in the Opens Girls.  

Congratulations to Cooper Simpson and Mariah Stefanovic who were both successful in gaining individual selections into the 
South Coast Tennis. We wish them every success in their competition at the NSW CHS State Championships.   

 

South Coast Opens Boys Cricket 

Noah McWilliams and Jarryd White were both selected at the back end of 2023 into the South Coast Trials for Cricket. Both 
Students had to play in 2 formal trials in order to be selected for higher honours. I am pleased to announce that in February, both 
Noah and Jarryd were successful in gaining selection into the South Coast Opens Boys Cricket 2024. They will both compete at the 
NSW CHS Trials in April. Both students are to be commended on their professionalism on the day and their positive attitudes on 
the field.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thomas Gowans  

Byron Harkness 

Max Cohen 

Cooper Willoughby 

Chase Allbury 

Brock Peters 

Tyler Lewis 

Ryah Hayward  

Miki Kerr 

Dru Campbell 

Arlee Taingahue 

Ki Aia Cardamone  

Zoe Cairns 

Armani Luby  

Jada Manukonga 

Eden Corcoran 

Breanna Bullock 
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South Coast U/15’s Boys and Girls AFL Trials 

Early February, we had a great uptake of students eager to trial for South Coast AFL in Nowra. 

Students showed great sportsmanship as they engaged with students from other schools. A big thankyou to the parents for 
travelling down to support the students in their sporting endeavours.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We were fortunate to have great representation and success in gaining 13 selections into both the Boys and Girls South Coast 
Teams. Congratulations to the following students who will compete at the NSW CHS Championships in May. Sari Clarke, Alani 
Sims, Ki Aia Cardamone, Chloe Richards, Jada Manukonga, Dru Campbell, Immy Walsh, Lilly O’Neill, Sarah Bailey, Ty Campbell, 
Marcus Cuthbert, Harry Bailey and William Falconer.  

 

South Coast Open Touch Football Trials 

The future of Touch Football at Warilla HS is in good hands after a strong contingent of students travelled to Goulburn for South 
Coast Touch Trials. 

U15 South Coast Touch players Tyler Lewis, Breanna Bullock and Ryah Hayward were at the trials to train against the zone teams 
and were able to gain valuable experience as their teams prepared for the NSW U15 State Touch Championships in Mudgee. 

Congratulations to the students from Warilla HS who were successful in gaining South Coast selection: Cooper Deegan, Cooper 
Furney, Riley Peters, Jordan Barlow, Kobi Hayward and Tyler Lewis. For the girls, Kiara Kostovski was selected. The girls wil l 
compete in the NSW CHS State Championships in Week 6 next term and the boys in Week 9. 

Well done to the other students who trialled. All of these students were trialled and impressed as they were all selected in the 
possible and probable’s: Levi Hillcoat, Cooper Furney, Maddy Bullock, Ella Willoughby and Poppy Lynch. All the students were 
excellent representatives for their school. Thank you to the parents who took their children and also assisted with transporting 
other students so they could trial. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sarah Bailey 

Dru Campbell 

Miki Kerr 

Immy Walsh 

Ki Aia Cardamone 

Chloe Richards 

Jada Manukonga 

Armani Luby 

Eden Corcoran 

Breanna Bullock 

Sari Clarke  

Alani Sims 

 

Max Cohen 

Ryder Haines 

William Falconer 

Campbell Thompson 

Marcus Cuthbert 

Ty Campbell 

Harry Bailey 
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Water polo Open Boys South Coast Knock Out  

February saw the Opens Boys Water polo team compete at Wollongong Uni pool in the South Coast knock out. The boys competed 
in two games. Winning convincingly against 
Smiths Hill and lost to Kiera High in the Semi. 
Kiera High went on to win the knockout 
championship.  

Jack Bailey 

Storm Balmain 

Oscar Cuthbert 

Mack Elliott 

Bejamin Grando  

Noah Johnson 

Lucas Krstevski 

Cooper Walsh 

Leivi Willis 

Eli Wrigglesworth 

 

The students had a great day and thoroughly enjoyed the competition against other schools.  

 

RUGBY LEAGUE 15’s and Opens Boys 

Ben Creagh Country Cup the Ben Creagh Under 15's and Open Boys Country Cup took place last week on Tuesday. Miss Spero, 
Mr. Fowler, and Mr. Collyer were fortunate to lead two teams representing Warilla High School. 

The Under 15's boys secured victory in their first game and drew with St. John's High School. Fortunately, the draw did not affect 
the overall outcome, propelling their teams to the semi-finals. The Under 15s convincingly won their semi-final, earning a spot in 
the final against Albion Park. In the championship match, the Under 15's boys had an impressive start, scoring two tries in the first 
half. A quick try in the final half extended their lead, making it difficult for Albion Park to catch up. The Under 15's boys will advance 
to the regional final held in Ulladulla later in term 2. 

The Open Boys faced challenges with player shortages due to late injuries. Fortunately, we were able to field a team of 11 on the 
day. Despite the uphill battle, the team's spirit remained high, holding Bulli scoreless in the first half of the first match. However, 
with 11 players, Bulli managed to score two tries in the second half, securing the win. In the second pool game, the boys rallied 
together to give Albion Park a real challenge. An early injury reduced the team to 10 boys, but their high spirits kept Albion Park in 
check. Unfortunately, the Open Boys went down to Albion Park 12-0. 

Both the Under 15s boys and Open Boys represented the school with pride, enjoying a fantastic day of footy. The boys should take 
pride in their performance and how they represented our school on that day. 

Ms Nolan 

 

 

 

 

 



 Issue 1 – Term 1 – Week 6 08 March 2024 

 

 
Excellence | Respect | Integrity | Compassion     Page 23 

 

Science 

The Science Faculty has created a website with all the subject information for any subject offered by the Science faculty, including 
syllabuses, assessment schedules, summary scaffold, study advice, and more. 

The website can be found at the following link: 

https://sites.google.com/education.nsw.gov.au/whsscience/ 

If you have any questions about the website, please get in touch with Mr Koglin in the Science Faculty. 

 

Mr Koglin 

 

Update of Details 

If you have recently moved or changed your mobile number, can you please let the school and we will update this on the system. 
You can do so on School Bytes or Sentral. 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fsites.google.com%2Feducation.nsw.gov.au%2Fwhsscience%2F&data=05%7C02%7CDavid.Baldwin12%40det.nsw.edu.au%7C10c40a89038a47af551d08dc3e365501%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638453650284018277%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=O262e1W0cQVfHWfYhhqSQB%2BTAbTmaoGNCbV1F8PfYkA%3D&reserved=0
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Warilla High School 

Keross Ave, Barrack Heights, NSW, 2528 

PH: 02 4296 3055 | Fax: 02 4257 1825 

 

warilla-h.school (@) det.nsw.edu.au 

Web: https://warilla-h.schools.nsw.gov.au 

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/WarillaHigh 

Sentral: https://warillahs.sentral.com.au/portal2 

https://warilla-h.schools.nsw.gov.au/
https://www.facebook.com/WarillaHigh
https://warillahs.sentral.com.au/portal2

